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Use the pop ölter to minimize plosives

Keep your mouth about 6 to 12 inches from the mic

Speak into the side of the mic, not the top

The Cardioid mic pattern is best for reducing ambient sounds

Put a towel, folded shirt, or piece of foam under the mic to 
dampen desk sounds

The mic picks up a lot of ambient sounds, including sounds from 
the desk, so don’t type on a keyboard on the desk while recording

The Blue Yeti gets its power from a USB connection, so it must be 
plugged into a USB power source (ie, computer)

You can use the Blue Yeti with a smartphone, laptop, Zoom 
meeting, DSLR ...

Quick tips:
Included in the box:
Microphone pop ölter
 1/8” audio adapter for DSLR
Apple adapter for iPhone
USB-C adapter for Android and laptops
OPTIONAL: Headphones, tripod, smartphone mount 

Blue Yeti microphone manual
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